
Knights Corner

July 24, 2022

You know that family you see in church every weekend? The ones that are prayerful, that attend Mass together, that
help with hospitality or might be extraordinary ministers of Holy Communion? They should be commended for
living their faith! Please help the Knights of Columbus as we reinstate a former practice of honoring a Family of the
Month. We will honor 12 families each year, beginning in July, with one of them then being chosen Family of the
Year. Send your nomination — we can keep you anonymous if you wish — from any of the three worship sites to
gk2084@mikofc.org by Friday, July 29, or leave a note in the parish office labeled "Family of the Month
Nomination”.  We hope to announce the honored family at Mass on the last Sunday of each month. Thank you in
advance for helping us recognize those among us who model Christian family values and visibly live those values
every day.

Also, please remember to sign up for an aebleskiver shift! Thank you
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